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Andrew Beattie

From: Caroline Vassarotti <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 15 August 2016 1:29 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to this early works modification on the basis that new applications have not been lodged. It is unfair that
changes have been made without a development application.

This is unjust to the people of the south west and also to future generations considering the environmental impacts

this development could have on the Georges River. These changes need to be examined with caution.

Air and water pollution have ruined some great cities, does Sydney want to struggle with this issue, instead of

searching for a better solution?

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email iscampaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Caroline Vassarotti

who provided this email address: cfvassa@yahoo.com.au

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Caroline Vassarotti at that email address.

To learn more about doAgooder visit www.good.do


